
National Institution for Human Rights is following up the cases of 
dismissed employees  
 
Manama, June 10, 2011 
   
The National institution for Human Rights is following up the cases of 
the suspended employees  or those dismissed in the public and private 
sectors closely as this constitutes major concern to the Bahraini family 
contrasts with the directives of the country's Monarch, His Majesty King 
Hamad bin Isa Al Khalifa, the Prime Minister, His Royal Highness Prince 
Khalifa bin Salman Al Khalifa, and the Crown Prince, His Royal Highness 
Prince Salman bin Hamad Al-Khalifa calling for national dialogue and 
creating a climate supportive of this initiative. 
 

Within the framework of it national duty and responsibility, the NIHR 
calls on the public and private sectors to speed up decision-making 
concerning the cases of suspended and dismissed employees based on 
the decision of the Prime Minister, HH Prince Khalifa bin Salman Al 
Khalifa, on the formation of a committee to consider ceasing staff 
suspension and dismissal in the public and private sectors, and speed up 
decision-making on their cases. 
 
The NIHR also urges the public and private sectors to speed up the 
process of taking legal actions to determine legal position of the 
employee and consider reducing the number of dismissal cases unless it 
is proven any employee committed offenses punishable under the 
relevant laws. This is in line with the NIHR’s keenness on the 
importance of the need to respect all the rights of employees in the 
public and private sectors, which are guaranteed in the Constitution and 
legislation in force. 

 


